
March 20, 2025

RE: Thorah Island Cormorant Management Authorized Agents and timelines.

Please find enclosed a letter from Larry Wickett to continue the Cormorant Management program 
on Thorah Island. He has outlined the Agents involved and the required timelines of the 
program, all for your review and approval.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Larry Wickett

Regards,

Mark Simard Roads & Cormorant program 
Chair / On behalf of Troy Briggs 
President Thorah Island Ratepayers 
Association




